
/ 

SPACE Newsletter October 1994 

Newz From The Prez 
by Nathan Block 

Greetings all! I apologize that I was 
not able to make the last meeting, but my 
Pennsylvania trip was incredible. I will 
bring pictures for · anyone interested at the 
next meeting. 

Nationai news from A'i'ARI is still not 
good • • • surprise, surprise. The Jaguar 
was #1 in sales for the first few months of 
its release, but when ATARI failed to 
follow up with additional software titles, 
sales plummeted. I talked to several 
retailers in Chicago who had Jaguars and 
they said that they were not selling at all 
anymore. How ATARI has continued to shoot 
themselves in the foot and stay in business 
is still beyond me. ATARI Games on the 
other hand has just put out a new arcade 
game called Primal Rage which has been 
three years in the making. The game 
currently is being well received and has 
graphics and sound like you would not 
believe. If you have not seen it, it is 
basically Jurassic Park in game format, two 
players can compete head to head 
controlling dinosaurs in competition for 
global domination. It is worth a trip to 
your local arcade to see it. 

Coming un - November meeting is elP.ction 
and December, as always, is the Christmas 
BASH. If you plan on running for office, 
be sure you show up this month for 
nominations. 

That is about it. See you all at the 
October meeting! 

Nathan Block 

DOM Info by Terry Streeter 

Terry has failed to submit DOM info to me 
in time for the newsletter. 

Treasurer's Report by Greg Leitner 

Well summer's gone and I expect we will 
start seeing more members show up for the 
October meeting. Our September meeting had 
less then ten members present and it was 
discouraging that no one had anything to 
sell or to browse for. If we are going to 
impress any new or prospective members, we 
are going to have to show them that we can 
help to support and enhance the sys terns. 
We have to show them that we are still 
providing that much needed support for 
their ATARI systems and we can only do that 
with every members help. Thanks to Rich 
Mier for bringing in his magazines. 
According to Rich, they are the last of the 
USA Atari Magazines around today. 

Because of the low turnout for the 
September meeting, we only took in $16,00 
for the month and it was all in DOM's and 
blank disk sales. Thankfully, we only had 
a $43.50 expense, which was for the August 
and September BBS phone bills. Our balance 
at months end, Sept. 30th, 1994, is 
$580.48. With our expenses being kept to a 
m1n1mum, we could really improve and 
strengthen our Club financially if we could 
only get more members to show up for the 
meetings. 

Sc pleasa joi~ us f er th~ next meeting 
on October 14, 1994, if you have Atari 
items you are no longer using or have no 
further need for, please by all means bring 
them to the next meeting to sell. Every 
one seems to really enjoy the flea market 
part before the official meeting begins, 
myself included. Also, it would be nice to 
see some of the Atari ST people out there 
join us since we have opened up the Club to 
al 1 Atari users no mater what computer 
model they are using. 

See you all on Oct. 14th. 



Qu~lity Titles 
Low Prices 

Lifetime Disk Warranty 

And it is for your ATARI! 
-- ------ ~ -

Making an exc-1 usive debut 
at the SPACE meeting 
on Friday, October ·14 

Don 1t Miss It! 
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HAM rF'EST~«~sota 
& COMPUTER EXPO! 

ST. PAUL CIVIC CENTER, ST. PAUL, MN 

SATURDAY 
OCTOBER 29, 1994 

8:00 ANI to 4:00 PNI 
Top Equipment Manufacturers: 

0 
ICOM KENWOOD iisTAN□AR□. I ALINCO 

Grand Prize: Kenwood TS-SOS 
Advance Registration Prize: Kenwood TM-733A A 

Plus: Ten ICOM 10th Anniversary HTs! .. ~~ 
0< '· Huge Indoor Fleamarket it~ ~0~ 

$5.00 Advance Registration - $7.00 Day of Show ~~,q .. ' 

.... ~~-IMtt... ...~ .... lplf ~ ":>~ ,..o For More Information, Call: . 
HamfestHotline ··612-535-0637 

.. - . , . 



P!1tlfilEl!:!fit: 
Vioe Preaident.: 

· Secr--elary: · · · 
DOU: Ubr-11rlac: 

OFFICERS 

Nt1l~ii B!1:1elt 'l~-=i'o•.t 
Sherm Er-iolcaon ; 434-5254 

-- Mike- Filzpalrick • ,. -.-t~t~,. 
Joe Danko •777-9500 

Paper Librarian: 
Sott-ware Librarian: • 
llembership Chairman: 

xxxxxxxxxx i xxx-x:xxx 
Earline Fitzpatrick , 'f;J.'t-"'l?-,­
Glen Kirschenmann · 786-4790 

SPACE Treasurer Greg Leitner 429-4909 
SPACE Newsletter Edilor: Michael Schmidt. 757-4192 

Saint Paul Atari Computer Enthusiasts (SPACE) 
mee~ on the second Friday or each month at 7:30 PJ.L 
in the Falcon Heights Community Center at 
2077 West Larpenteur Ave. Doors open at 7:00 PM. 
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Larpenteur Avenue 

7 U of M 
Sl. Paul Campus 

S.P.A.C.E. 
P.O. Box 120016 
New _ Brighton, MN 55112. 
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DIBCLAIMER 

Published by the Saint Paul Atari Computer Enthusiasts 
(SPACE), an independent organization with no business 
a!!iliation with ATARI Corporation. Permission is granted 
to any similar organization with which SPACE exchanges 
newsletters to reprint material !rom t.hJ.s newsletter. We do 
however ask that. credit be, given t.o the author-s and t.o SP ACE. 
Opinions cxpres:,ed are tho:se o! the authors and do not 
necessarily reflect. the views of SPACE, the club officers, 
club members or ATARI Corporation. 

SPACE BBS 
BBS Phone: (612)-489-1067 

Sysop: .A.mos Jackson 

Co-sysop: Sherm Erickson 

Supporting: 

ATARI 8-Bit Computers 
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